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This paper has been prepared by the technical staff of the FAF and the IASCF for discussion at a public meeting of the 
FASB or the IASB.  

The views expressed in this paper are those of the staff preparing the paper.  They do not purport to represent the 
views of any individual members of the FASB or the IASB. 

Comments made in relation to the application of U.S. GAAP or IFRSs do not purport to be acceptable or unacceptable 
application of U.S. GAAP or IFRSs. 

The tentative decisions made by the FASB or the IASB at public meetings are reported in FASB Action Alert or in IASB 
Update. Official pronouncements of the FASB or the IASB are published only after each board has completed its full 
due process, including appropriate public consultation and formal voting procedures. 
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Objective of July Joint Meeting  

1. The objectives of the July 2009 joint meeting on financial statement presentation 

(FSP) are to: 

(a) Consider whether other comprehensive income and recycling should be 
addressed by the boards at this time, either by extending the scope of 
the FSP project or by running an accelerated parallel project  
(Paper 17/63A). 

(b) Discuss the plan for deliberations (Paper 17/63B), taking into 
consideration: 

(i) responses to the October 2008 Discussion Paper, 

Preliminary Views on Financial Statement Presentation 
(Paper 17/63C) 

(ii) input from preparers who participated in the field test 
(Paper 17/63D). 

(c) Deliberate the presentation objectives proposed in the FSP Discussion 
Paper (Paper 17/63E).   

 


